M.V."BADGER" N/N "AFRICAN QUEEN"

A representative of the Colonial Development Corporation,
the Owners of the above vessel, (Mr. H.G.Richards, MAYfair 7494
Ext.101), telephoned this office requesting information as
to when reclassification would be assigned. He stated that
the conversion of the vessel to a factory is now practically
completed and that she was undergoing her trials.

It was arranged that enquiry would be made of the Grimsby
Surveyors, where the vessel has been under survey, and the
Owners advised on receipt of their reply.

s

18th August, 1950
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